
NEOkla Club Meeting   April 13, 2021 
  

Board members present were Jason Baney – RE, Neil Cox – Asst RE, Betty Martin – 
Secretary, Jeff Maize, James Stowers, Mike Tritt, and George Walker.  The minutes of 
the previous meeting were approved as presented. 
  
Autocross Report – Jeff Maize: There have been two events since the last 
meeting.  On March 21 there were 88 drivers at the fairgrounds, and on April 11 at 
Davis Field in Muskogee there were 100 drivers.  The next event is May 8-9 at the 
fairgrounds.  The new live timing equipment was used and worked great. 
  
Road Racing – Neil Cox: There are over 175 cars entered for the April 17-18 Super 
Tour at Hallett.  We also have a good turnout of workers.  Parkhill’s Liquor Store at 
51st and Lewis is sponsoring the drinks for the event.  Many thanks to them.  We will 
also have a Regional.Race/TT in July. 
  
Road Rally – Mike Halley: The next rally will be an Average Joe Rally on September 
18. 
  
Rally Cross – Jason Baney: We are still working on a schedule. 
  
Last year’s autocross trophies will be given out at local events. 
  
The next meeting will be on May 11 at Burnco. 
  
Meeting adjourned. 
  
Betty Martin 
 


